
 To join us for our annual 
"Read Under the Lights" at PV's
High School Stadium! This is a

special literacy night for learners
of all ages to enjoy with their

families and our athletes. There
will be a variety of reading/activity

stations run by our student
athletic teams, door prizes, and

free books!

 PV High School Stadium

Read Under the Lights 2024
Thursday October 3rd

6pm-7:30pm

You're Invited 

Doors will open at 5:45pm 
for registration.

Preregistration suggested
use QR code below.

 

SNACKS & DRINKS will be 
available to purchase.

 FREE Door Prize Tickets 
for all who attend.

Questions: Contact Lisa Eckert
@lisa_eckert@pequeavalley.org 


